
TO THE EDITOR,

In view of the present indications of an impending strike 
among railway employees in Canada a contingency involving 
consequences too disastrous and deplorable to he thought of 
without concern and alarm—the author hopes that this pamph­
let, if it can be brought to the attention of the railway men, will 
have some weight in deciding them against so unwise a course. 
You will note that I deal with the disastrous Chicago strike of 
1894 and the Stratford strike, both of which have their lessons 
for the men of to-day. Any mention you may make of the 
pamphlet will be gratefully appreciated.

N0TE-
—THE AUTHOR.

The above circular, with a copy of the pamphlet, has been 
sent out to thirty-seven newspapers between Halifax and 
Vancouver.

The author further hopes that citizens generally will lend 
their influence in the direction of averting a strike that would 
tie up our railway systems, which would result in disaster to 
the employees themselves (who are misled by American 
demagogues), as well as great damage to the business interest 
of the country.

Stratford, April 2nd. 1707.


